To                                                                                                     Dated—03-03-2011
The Director (HR)

MTNL, Corporate Office

New Delhi.

Subject: DPC benchmarks for financial up gradation and functional promotions of executives.
Sir,

We have come to know that MTNL management is going to change DPC bench marks for financial up gradation and functional promotions of executives. In this regard, I have to say that the present DPC bench marks were decided by the intervention of DOT after a detailed discussion with us. The implementation of our promotion policy was delayed more than one year only because to ensure the present DPC bench marks. But, we are surprised that MTNL management has unilaterally decided to change these bench marks with out discussing with us. 

Therefore, I request your good self to discuss this matter with us before taking any final decision in respect of change in DPC bench marks.
With regards

Yours sincerely

(V.K.Tomar)

Copy to: 

1. Dir (Fin)/Dir (tech) for information & n/a pl
2. GM (HR) for information & n/a pl

3. ED, Delhi/Mumbai for information & n/a pl

